
 
St Bernard’s update – 5.6.20 

Dear parents and carers, 
  
On behalf of all school staff we hope all of the St Bernard’s community are well. 
  
This week we have been continuing with plans to extend the opening of school to more pupils, starting                  
with Team 6 children from 15​th June onwards all being well. A separate letter for Team 6 parents                  
providing more information regarding their return will follow shortly and a video has been created               
which will look to answer many of the questions children and parents of T6 will have. Classroom                 
environments have been altered in line with guidance received and movement / hand washing plans               
created for each group of children returning. There will be staggered entry and exit times for the                 
groups returning and signage and systems in place to support social distancing. A stringent cleaning               
plan is in place throughout the school day. 
  
St Bernard’s continues to stay open for key worker and vulnerable children and our approach since 1​st                 
June has moved from child care provision to teaching. It has been wonderful to see our staff on site                   
enjoying leading lessons this week. Home learning started again on 1​st June for all year groups and as                  
mentioned in the previous letter, we are reviewing our strategy to ensure all children are continuing to                 
learn. We will keep you updated regularly regarding this. 
  
We hope all of our families and wider community stay safe and will keep you fully updated next week. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Mr S Jevons Miss E Reid 

 
 

 


